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Mr. Tobin Rockley 

8555 West Colfax Avenue 

Denver, CO 80215-4010 

Dear Tobin, 

Delaware Diamonds 
Society 

-----

Office of Annual Giving 
Newark, DE 19716-0701 

Phone: 302-831-2104 
Fax: 302-831-0183 

Email: delawarediamonds@udel.edu 

On behalf of the Delaware Diamonds Society, the University of Delaware's leadership annual giving 

society, we are excited to welcome you back as a member for the 2016 fiscal year. Thanks to your 

generosity, students at the University of Delaware continue to benefit from a wealth of opportunities to 

learn, grow and succeed. 

Collectively, our contributions are vital to furthering the University's mission. For this reason, we are 

pleased to confirm that you are currently recognized at the DDS Fellow $1,500-$2,499 level of the 

Society, reflecting your giving since July 1, 2015. 

Once again, thank you for deciding to contribute to one ofthe world's finest universities. We are 

honored to continue the strong philanthropic tradition of the Delaware Diamonds Society. If you have 

any question or concerns, please contact Rebecca Cowgill at (302) 831-8099 or rcowgill@udel.edu . 

With your loyalty and ongoing support each year, Delaware Will Shine! 

and 

David Elkins, BE91 Daniele Elkins, EHD91 

www.udel.edu/giving/delawarediamonds 


